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HUBBARD HALL PRESENTS KEVIN MCGUIRE IN ‘BROADWAY AND BEYOND’ CONCERT 

*McGuire Joins Richard Cherry Trio for Single Performance, Saturday, April 23 at 8 p.m.* 

CAMBRIDGE, NY (April 19, 2011) – Kevin McGuire, the founding Artistic Director of The Theatre Company at Hubbard Hall (TCHH), returns to the area in Broadway and Beyond, a “one-night only” concert on Saturday, April 23 at 8 p.m. at Hubbard Hall. McGuire will be joined by The Richard Cherry Trio, including accompanist Richard Cherry, Richard LaPlante on drums and Tim Patrick on bass.
McGuire, who is directing TCHH’s spring production of Stephen Sondheim’s Merrily We Roll Along (May 12 – June 4), will perform classic Broadway show tunes as well as contemporary pop selections.

Prior to establishing The Theatre Company at Hubbard Hall as one of the region’s finest and most acclaimed theatre troupes, McGuire enjoyed a celebrated career in musical theatre, playing lead roles on Broadway, and in national and international tours of Les Miserables, The Phantom of the Opera, Jane Eyre and The Secret Garden. 
Tickets are $15 for Hubbard Hall members, $17 general admission and $10 for students and children. To purchase tickets, visit www.hubbardhall.org or call (518) 677-2495.
Hubbard Hall is an 1878 rural opera house located at 25 E. Main Street in historic Cambridge, New York. For information, visit Hubbard Hall’s web site at www.hubbardhall.org 
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